
Hello,

I’m applying for assistance through Telecommunications Access Iowa, a program
that helps Iowans who are Deaf, hard-of-hearing, or have speech difficulties get
specialized telecommunications equipment to stay connected.

As part of the application process, I need a qualified professional—like yourself—
to verify that I have a hearing loss or speech difficulty that makes it hard for me to
use standard telephone equipment.

There’s a space on the application form for your signature, contact information, and
State License Number. This step is really important to help me qualify, and I truly
appreciate your time and support. Please feel free to contact me to plan a time for
me to come in and collect this signature. 

If you have any questions about the program or what’s needed, you’re welcome to
reach out to Telecommunications Access Iowa directly at info@teleiowa.com

Thank you so much for helping me with this!

www.teleiowa.com
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